
 

  

 

  

As we approach the end of another 

eventful term, I would like to take a 
moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 
to our incredible staff, whose dedication 

and hard work have made our recent 
events truly memorable. 

From the delightful coffee mornings to the 
exciting Easter Egg Hunt, and from the 
awe-inspiring "Borrowing the Moon" 
experience to the magical World Book 

Day celebrations, our school has been 
buzzing with energy and creativity. Our 
space topic has certainly taken us to 
infinity and beyond. We look forward to a 
Rumble in the Jungle for the summer 

term… 

I want to extend a special thank you to 
the team behind our OPAL playtimes 
initiative and their commitment to 
creating enriching and enjoyable play 

experiences for our students. 

Furthermore, I am thrilled to announce 
that our new school song has been 
recorded and will be unveiled soon. This 
song, crafted with passion and pride, 
encapsulates the spirit of our school 

community and will undoubtedly become 
a cherished part of our traditions. 

We have welcomed new staff this term 
and Emma, Lucie and Louise already feel 
like long-term members of the Paternoster 

team.  

Following successful recruitment, we will 
be welcoming new staff members from 
next term.  
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To Infinity and Beyond! 

All that is left to say is I hope you have a 
great Easter break. We look forward to 
welcoming you at our stay and play 
events in the holidays and for the summer 

term.  



 

  

News from Ash Class 

 Ash class have had a very busy Spring Term. We have 

been learning about Space through our fantastic 

sensory story - Will has been especially fascinated by 

the fact that Jupiter smells of almonds, asking staff to 

keep the smell by his nose whenever we read the story 

and Harry and Abbie love throwing the lightest planet 

(Mercury) around the circle. 

Sarah-Jane and Rebecca have loved their rebound 

sessions, using their time on the trampoline to engage 

and communicate through sounds and gestures as well 
as working on building core strength. 
 

We have also been spending some time practising our new school song. Imogen has already got 

the tune note perfect and is looking forward to going to record the vocals with Harry and other 
pupils from across the school this week. We have also managed to get out for a walk around St. 

Michael's park and hope to do more walks as the weather gets better. 

 
We hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday full of chocolate and fun.  
 

Beech class have enjoyed taking part in a variety 

of different activities this term. Macaroni woods 

was a highlight, along with World Book Day, 

Woodwork and Horse Riding.  

We have been very busy learning about Space 

and have made our own planets and Rockets.  

News from Beech Class 

 



 

 

  

News from Elm Class 

 

News from Chestnut Class 

 

This term Elm class have been reading Whatever Next by Jill 

Murphy and enjoyed a picnic on the moon for world book day.  

 
In maths we have been learning to count, exploring numbers and 

singing 5 little men in a flying saucer.  

 
We have joined in various celebrations including Chinese New Year  

and Easter, tasting lots of different food. 

Chestnut Class have loved learning 

about space this term - one highlight 

was looking at moon rock!  

They have also enjoyed swimming at 

the leisure centre for the first time as a 

class; not only have they developed 

their swimming skills, but they have also 

been much more independent when 

getting changed and putting their 

belongings away.  

Well done, Chestnut!  



 

  

News from Oak Class 

 

News from Maple Class 

 

This has been a busy term for Oak Class. Highlights have included our train trip to Stroud where we 

played ten pin bowling and went to McDonalds and our tree planting experience at the National 

Arboretum. Four of our students took part in mock interviews and received lovely feedback. All of our 

students are taking part in the ASDAN Transforming Aspirations qualification. Their folders are packed 

with evidence of all the amazing things they have achieved!  

The pupils have continued to benefit from weekly swimming, shopping and cooking sessions, and we 

all love our weekly work experience at Macaroni Woods. Two of our pupils also learning woodwork and 

metalwork twice a week. 

 

Maple had a fantastic day at Macaroni Woods for Youth Day. They fed animals, collected eggs from 

chickens, played on the bikes and embedded forest school knowledge they made their own fire for 
toasting marshmallows.  

 

Every week we've gone to forest school on Monday's. Maple class has had great fun working as a 
team playing hide and seek, going on walks and toasting marshmallows. 

 

Since January Poppy, Codie, Matthew (from Oak) and George (from Oak) has made a wooden 
gorilla sculpture that is now finished! His name is Gary the gorilla.   

 

Last week Dylan, Alex, Chelsea, Isaac, Jacob and Caden went to a table cricket county competition. 
They all played extremely well and enjoyed socialising with the other school pupils during their lunch. In 

total they played four matches and won two.  

 



 

  

News from Willow Class 

 

News from Pine Class 

 This term Pine class have had a great time learning all about space.  

On World Book Day, we travelled through the milky way during our sensory story and made our 

very own rockets.  

We were also lucky enough to hold a piece of the moon and learn all about what it’s like to be 

an astronaut. 

This term Willow Class have been learning about space.  

We have enjoyed choosing space-themed songs on the board; 

made lots of different space-themed art and tasty things to eat 

and enjoyed reading the story, ‘Whatever Next!’  

We have focused on developing our communication and 

problem-solving skills, and have explored cause and effect. 



 

       

 

 

We are delighted to have our art exhibited at the 

Local Information Centre in Bingham House, located 

on the ground floor in the Market Place, Cirencester.  

The exhibition is a wonderful opportunity for our 

talented students to showcase their artwork to the 

local community. 

Please visit Bingham House if you get the 

opportunity and look at our artwork.  Artwork can 

be purchased for a minimum donation of £5.00; we 

will be updating the exhibition as artworks are sold. 

  

 

Our School Beat Officer, Leah, has been working 

with the pupils at Paternoster to name one of the 

new Gloucestershire Police horses. 

Say hello to ‘Fairford’ who came for a visit with some 

of his friends this term. 

 

ART EXHIBITION  

‘FAIRFORD’ THE HORSE  



 


